

DEL FUELBERTH SUPERINTENDENT (402) 675-6905

FAX (402) 675-1038

DICK CLEVELAND SECONDARY PRINCIPAL 675-3705

DANA SCHULTZ ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL 675-8085

BATTLE CREEK PUBLIC SCHOOLS

P.O. BOX 190 BATTLE CREEK, NEBRASKA 68715-0190

February 20, 1995

Beckenhauer Construction 1901 Riverside Blvd. P.O. Box 882 Norfolk, NE 68702-0882

SUBJECT: Recommendation for Work Completed

teelbert

Dear Mr. Beckenhauer:

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for your firm for the work completed during the 1988-1989 school year. It progressed as it should and the quality was excellent. The only problems were architectural in nature and not the contractor's fault.

I found the work force easy to work with and they were always accommodating. I have no reservation in recommending your firm to others or employing you for future needs.

Sincerely,

Del Fuelberth Superintendent

DF/ab